
 

 

 Enjoy. Embrace. Evolve – We make the difference. 

  

 

 

I would like to thank all those who were able to make our Stay and 

Play. It was a lovely afternoon and the children adored doing the 

different activities with you!  

The children are thoroughly enjoying our ‘Mini-Beast’ topic! This 

week we have welcomed our very own caterpillars, we are super 

excited to see what happens to them! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Newsletter 

10.5.2019 
 

 

Home Learning 

Next week our story will be ‘The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar’, and we have our very own 

caterpillars in Nursery. Ask your child about the 

caterpillars and see if the can give you an 

update about the changes they are making. 

Why not get your child to draw a picture of the 

caterpillar and all of the food he eats!  

 

Polling Day- Nursery Closure 

Nursery will be closed on Thursday 23rd 

May due to the polling day. We 

apologise for any inconvenience. 

Reminder 

Please have a spare set of clothes for 

your child to help out with accidents or if 

they get dirty in our mud kitchen. We are 

very low on spare socks and tights. 

Thank You 


